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January 26, 2022 
 
 

Dear Courthouse Occupants:  
  
 Two individuals who were recently in our Dirksen Courthouse have tested positive for 
COVID-19: 
  
 The first individual was last in the courthouse on January 24 and was in the basement, 
dock, lobby, and 2nd floor. 
 
 The second individual was last in the courthouse on January 25 and was on 2nd and 23rd 
floors.     
 
 Both individuals adhered to the masking and social distance requirements.  Persons who 
had contact with them have been notified, and GSA has taken steps to clean the spaces.   
 
 There will be a day when you don’t get a letter like this from me.  We are all looking forward 
to that day.  Until then, keep smiling.  And get vaccinated, get a booster, wear a mask, wash your 
hands, and keep your distance.  Get a test if you have symptoms, or even if you don’t—cost-free 
and easy, in our lobby from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. each weekday. You’ll get your results in 24 to 
48 hours.   
 
   
 
       Yours truly, 
 
 
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
      Chair, Dirksen Courthouse Building Security  
         Committee  


